

Australian Government

Department of Foreign Affairs and Trade

3 March 2016

Ms Rachel Ball
Director of Advocacy
Human Rights Law Centre
Level 17
461 Bourke St
Melbourne VIC 3000

Dear Ms Ball

Thank you for your letter of 27 January 2016 regarding a National Action Plan to implement the UN Guiding Principles on Business and Human Rights. I am replying on behalf of the Foreign Minister.

In the context of Australia's response to its Universal Periodic Review appearance in November 2015, the Government has determined to undertake a national consultation on the implementation of the UN Guiding Principles on Business and Human Rights during 2016. This consultation will be led by the Department of Foreign Affairs and Trade.

We will be in touch later in the year to invite your participation in these consultations.

I trust this information is of assistance.

Yours sincerely

Elizabeth Wilde Assistant Secretary

Multilateral Policy Division